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The Beat is What Counts~ 

Congratulations! 
Michael Carpentier, our vocal student, is enjoying  5th 
Grade Chorus.  He has it four times a week and has been 
working on the Star Spangled Banner! 

Hannah Kirstel performed in the Original Student 
Production of Henrietta and the Land of Zo put on by the 
CHS Theater Guild. 

Evan Sayer and Rohit Bandaru are members of the CHS 
Science Team.  Chelmsford came in first at the November 
meet and is currently second in the overall standings!   

Cole Lawlor “nailed” his audition to play drum set for the 
McCarthy Middle School Band!   

Got some news that you would like to share? 

Let us know if there is something you have to share in our 
newsletter and we will post your accomplishments so that everyone 

can share in the news! 

Upcoming Events! 
 
December19th  

     “Jingle All The Way”  

     With John Anthony! 

Come join us for a fun 
Holiday Sing-A-Long at 
the Chelmsford Center for 
the Arts!  7:00pm – 8:00pm 

For more details ~ 
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We just LOVE our new photos  
that Sherrie Scharn Photography 
took of our teachers last month!  Be 
looking for them soon on our 
website at music-elements.com  

Marlana Williams will be teaching 2 
new workshops called, Little 
Elements for 5 & 6 year olds and 
Tiny Elements for 3 & 4 year olds!   

Call us for more details~ 

978-250-4529. 

 

 

We are pleased to announce our 2nd 
vocal teacher, Debbie Tjong and our 
new trumpet teacher, Peter McHugh 
to Music Elements! 

 

Wishing you and yours a 
wonderful Holiday 
Season! 

~Till next month, 

anita, brett, dylan, Naomi, 
marlana, Debbie & peter 


